


If you had previously paid for this repair to be performed, prior to receiving this letter, you may be 
eligible to receive reimbursement for the cost of obtaining a pre-notification remedy of the problem 
associated with this recall. For more information, please refer to the Volvo Customer Care Center contact 
information in this letter.  
 
 
If you no longer own the vehicle described in this letter, please help us to update our records by sending 
us the updated owner information. Please refer to our contact information below. 
 
Please contact:  
If you have any questions, please contact your Volvo retailer. If your retailer is unable to answer your 
questions, please contact Volvo Customer Care Center: 
 
1 Volvo Drive,  
P.O. Box 914,  
Rockleigh, NJ 07647  
 
Or by phone at 1-800-458-1552, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. You may also contact us by going to 
http://volvocars.us/support. 
 
We have advised the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) that we are conducting 
this recall. If you are unable to have this procedure performed without charge, and within a reasonable 
period of time, you may contact the NHTSA Administrator at:  
 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE. 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
Or you can call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153). You may 
also go to their website, http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this notice 
to the lessee within ten days.  
 
Your safety and continued satisfaction with your Volvo and the Volvo organization are very important to 
us. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your cooperation in arranging 
to have this important service completed as quickly as possible.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Bill Casey 
Director Customer Care 
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